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Welcome Back
Dear Parents and Students,

Welcome back to a new school year!!  I hope you all had a fun and relaxing summer!  Be ready for an awesome year in fourth grade!  I am excited to have you in my class and look forward to some amazing days here in Room #13.  This letter explains a few of our policies and expectations for a successful year.

Class Expectations:

To ensure that we have a successful and enjoyable year we need to establish a productive learning environment.  This means that our best behavior is expected and required by everyone.  As a class we will set-up some of these guidelines and expectations.   However, there are some general directions which I feel students should be prepared to follow, such as:

Students must come prepared daily.


Students need to respect ALL teachers and classmates.


Students are responsible for their actions and behaviors.

Students need to keep hands, feet and other objects to themselves.

Students need to be the best they can be each and every day.

Daily Routine: 
The following is our weekly specials schedule with Media and Guidance every other week on days to be determined:



Snack:

Around 10:00


Lunch:

12:50




Art:


Monday @ 11:55


Computer:

Tuesday @ 11:55 

 

PE:


Wednesday @ 11:55


Music:

Thursday @ 11:55
Homework:

Homework is one of the most important aspects of your child’s education.  It helps them review and reinforce information that was learned in school.  Students will have homework Monday through Thursday.  They will have a combination of ELA, Math, Reading (everyday) and Science/Social Studies.  It is imperative that the homework is completed and turned in the next morning.    If your child wants more homework ( or if you feel they need more homework, I suggest extra reading, mastering math facts, practice handwriting, spelling, or reviewing any science or social studies material.
Contact Information:

If you need me for any reason, please feel free to email me at tuckk2@gcsnc.com.  Occasionally I check my email during the day and get back to you within a 24 hour period.  I am truly thrilled to have your child in my class this year.  I have high hopes for a memorable year with all of you.  Remember, believe in yourself and you will achieve anything you desire!

